

Tunbridge Wells Borough Council The Gateway 8 Grosvenor Road, Royal Tunbridge Wells, TN1 2AB

26th February 2024

By Email Only: localplan@tunbridgewells.gov.uk

Tunbridge Wells Borough Local Plan – Consultation on the Council's Response to the Inspector's Initial Findings

Paddock Wood Town Council Representations

Dear Tunbridge Wells Borough Council,

Please find enclosed our representations to the Consultation on the Council's Response to the Inspector's Initial Findings. These Representations are prepared and submitted on behalf of Paddock Wood Town Council (PWTC).

We also enclose the Council's Representation Form with our signature confirming that we do wish to take part in the Local Plan Examination Hearings.

We request that you please include this letter as part of our formal representations.

Our representations conclude that the proposed changes to the Local Plan, its evidence base, Sustainability Appraisal and its overall proposed process fail all the tests of soundness set out in the National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) and that the Local Plan is not legally compliant.

Yours sincerely,



TROY HAYES BSc, MSc, MRTPI, AICP

Founder & Managing Director

TROY PLANNING + DESIGN

(Troy Hayes Planning Limited)

